
  

 

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE OWNERS 

OF FINN & LOUIE’S 
 

The Genoa Pizza that you have come to 

know and love over the last 17 years has 

changed hands.  The previous owners have 

decided to retire and we are thrilled to 

announce that Genoa Pizza has been 

officially acquired by Finn & Louie’s 

Pizzeria for 2025!  While there’s going to 

be a new name on the sign and a few 

changes over the next few months, you’ll 

still enjoy many of the same classic recipes you know and love.  During the transition 

you will see many of the same friendly faces along with a few new faces.  Owners 

Chris and Sarah are hoping to bring some fresh energy along with new recipes and 

items to the menu.  We ask that you bear with us while we get settled in.  We can’t 

wait to roll out our ideas and are excited for you to experience the new Finn & Louie’s! 
 

If you’re wondering what inspired us to change our name, it was none other than our 

two lovable Swedish Vallhunds, Finn and Louie.  These two have been the heart and 

soul of our journey, and we couldn’t think of a better way to honor them than by 

making them a central part of our brand.   
 

Come on in, say hello, and share your story with 

us!  We’d love to hear your feedback, but most of 

all, we want you to enjoy your experience.  As 

locals, we’re proud to serve the Community of 

Sharon and beyond, and we’re excited to create   

a pizza destination that’s truly                          

worth the drive. 

 

 


